
 

 

NOTICE OF MAIL BALLOT ELECTION 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, particularly to the electors of the Heather Gardens Metropolitan 

District of Arapahoe County, State of Colorado: 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a recall election shall be conducted on Tuesday, December 3, 

2024, between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. The election will be conducted as a mail ballot 

election, with mail ballots being distributed to all eligible electors within the prescribed window of 

22 to 15 days preceding the election date. 

 

The following matters shall be submitted to the electors: 

• Recall of Heather Gardens Metropolitan District Director Daniel Taylor, with an 

additional opportunity to elect a successor, William Gold, contingent upon the recall of 

Director Taylor. 

• Recall of Heather Gardens Metropolitan District Director Robin O’Meara, with an 

additional opportunity to elect a successor, David Kennedy, contingent upon the recall of 

Director O’Meara. 

 

Mail ballots and applications may be obtained and returned to: 

Public Alliance LLC 

405 Urban Street, Suite 310 

Lakewood, Colorado 80228 

 

The office will be open Monday through Friday, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., beginning 

November 11, 2024, and extending through Election Day. Additionally, the office shall remain 

open from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. on Election Day. 

 

Alternatively, electors may deposit their completed mail ballots at: 

Heather Gardens Clubhouse Lobby 

2888 South Heather Gardens Way 

Aurora, Colorado 80014 

 

Ballot drop-off hours are Monday through Friday, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., and 7:00 a.m. to 

7:00 p.m. on Election Day. 
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